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Newsletter 
Important Upcoming Dates 
Week 9- Last Week of the Year 

Session One:  
Last Day: Wednesday December 6th 

Session Two:  
Last Day: Friday December 8th 
 

Thank You 
 

As the 2017, school year comes to a close; 
we would like to thank each and every one of 
you for giving your child the opportunity to 
attend Central Preschool. 
This year has been absolutely amazing 
teaching and caring for your children.  
We have seen your children gain a strong 
sense of identity, communicate with others, 
build positive relationships, nurture their 
personal wellbeing, learn many new 
concepts, ideas have fun and become the 
best version of the special individual they are 
in the Preschool and Community! 
Many of our Preschool children will be 
spreading their wings and heading to 
Kindergarten next year. We wish them all the 
very best for the future and we will miss you! 
Come and visit us! 
We have also got many children who will be 
returning next year; we look forward to 
seeing you after the holidays. You will be the 
wonderful role models who will help the new 
friends settle in and continue to be an 
important part of our Preschool.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

 

The Amazing Preschool Team 
 

There is an incredible team who work so 
hard with Miss Pilkington in the Preschool. 
She would like to thank them for all their 
support, hard work, dedication, their care 
for your children and being an outstanding 
team to work with.  
The Preschool would not be the same 
without you. Thank you for everything you 
do for the Preschool, you are greatly 
appreciated Miss Zammit, Miss Vassel, 
Leise and Michelle.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Highlights of Term Four! 
 

 Our trip to Silverton and around the 
community. 

 Dressing up in school uniforms as 
some of our friends prepare for 
school. 

 Orientations to Kindergarten. 

 Ordering from the canteen 

 Book Week parade 

 Water play on the hot days and Miss 
Pilkington spraying us with the hose 
to cool us down in the afternoon 

 Reading Buddies 

 Gardening- watching strawberries 
and mint grow then making healthy 
and refreshing drinks with them 

 Finding lizards and snails etc. in the 
garden 

 Singing and Dancing 

 Library visits and borrowing 

 Going to the oval and jungle gym 

 School Assembly 

 Role play with babies and hospitals 

 Exploring fairy tales 

 Melbourne Cup activities and horse 
races with the brooms 

 Setting up the Christmas tree 

 Practicing for our Christmas concert 
and much more….  

 
 
 

 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 
We hope you have a wonderful Christmas with 
all your loved ones and a safe and fun holiday. 
Stay cool in the sun and remember to look after 

yourself and others.  
From the Preschool Team 


